
Berryville PTA  

February 12, 2013  6:03 PM 

 3-5 CAFETORIUM 

 

 
The Berryville PTA met for its regular monthly meeting.  It was called to 

order at 6:06 PM by President Kerri Gustavus.  
 

Board Members present: Kerri Gustavus, Lisa Youngblood, Isy Dean and 
Ashley Thurman.  

 
Minutes – A motion was made by Mrs. Youngblood to accept the minutes 

from January 15, 2013. A unanimous vote followed. 

Treasurer’s Report– A motion was made by Mrs. Dean to accept the Financial 

Report as presented. A unanimous vote followed.  

 

New Business: 

Request for Funds by Mr. Gilmore, K-2 Principal, for SLAM night 

refreshments.  A motion was made by Mrs. Youngblood to approve 

$150.00 request.  A unanimous vote followed.  

Old Business: 

247 “Dudes” attended the Dogs for Dad & Dudes @ K-2 on Feb. 1st. 

Very successful! 

Penny Power Fundraising dates began Feb. 11th.  As of this date (2/14) 

over $500.00 has been raised! 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Mrs. Thurman at 6:35 P.M. 

Submitted by Isy Dean 


